
New GST Rate for Apartment No 8B1 Tower No 20, 
Hiland Green, Phase II 

 
subrata dutta gupta <subrataduttagupta8@gmail.com> 
 

Wed, Apr 17, 
9:49 PM 

  
 

to nbagla, customercare 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Kindly refer to your letter dated 13th March 2019. Herein you have informed me 
regarding the announcement of the new rate of GST for all real estate development with 
effect from 1st April 2019 and all payments  will be subject to levy of 5% GST. 
The above GST rates will not be applicable on me because you were supposed to 
handover possession of the apartment no 8 B1 Tower No 20 at Hiland Green Phase II 
by January 2019 and later the same was confirmed vide your letter dated 11th June 
2018 confirming the handover or registration on or before the first quarter of the next 
year. 
The funniest incident was your effort to cover up your claim by sending out a letter 
dated 13th March 2019, and I am enclosing a photocopy of the envelope containing the 
same letter which was despatched to my residence on 12th April 2019 as per the postal 
seal. 
I have maintained excellent relations with your company and I am afraid that if such 
efforts are made by you it will then constrain me to seek assistance for redressal. 
I am attaching the photocopy of the letter dated 13th March 2019 and the envelope 
containing the said letter front and reverse.Please find the same. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours Faithfully, 
Subrata Dutta Gupta 
 


